
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Vision 

 
 

 
Our vision is that parents will feel 
secure leaving their babies in the 
arms of loving volunteers.  We 
want parents to feel free to 
worship God and respond to His 
Spirit during the worship service. 
 
We want the babies to feel safe as 
they are being cared for in a 
bright, clean environment, so 
they will experience God’s love 
through the caregivers. 
 
We believe it is never too early to 
teach children about Jesus and 
His love! 

 

General Information 

 
 

 
Snacks 

Older babies often receive an age 
appropriate snack.  Please be sure to 
write any food allergies on your 
child’s security sticker. 
 
Nursery Workers 

Our nursery workers love children!  
All workers are approved by 
Crossroads Assembly of God 
guidelines.  To provide adequate 
supervision, we take into 
consideration worker-to-baby ratio, 
and staff accordingly. 
 
Monthly Newsletter 

Be looking for our new monthly 

newsletter which will feature 1 Nursery 

Worker and 1 Baby each month, and 

will include baby signs, and have 

informative articles about caring for 

your baby. 

 
 

 

 Sign Up To Be A     

 Nursery Volunteer! 

 
 
Name_________________________ 
 
Email__________________________ 
 
Telephone______________________ 
 

 
 

II  ccaann  vvoolluunntteeeerr  dduurriinngg::  

SSuunnddaayy  SScchhooooll                      88::5500  AAMM  ____________  

MMoorrnniinngg  WWoorrsshhiipp                99::5500  AAMM  ____________  

WWeeddnneessddaayy  EEvveenniinngg      66::5500  PPMM  ____________  

NNuurrsseerryy  CCoooorrddiinnaattoorr::  
 

Lisa Posey 
330.435.4330 

 


